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You are invited to the MacKays to Peka Peka Expressway – Expo 2
The NZ Transport Agency is presenting its confirmed alignment and interchange locations for the expressway 
at expos to be held in May 2011. Expo 2 is an opportunity to find out more about the design concept, mitigation 
measures and the construction of the expressway, and offer your comments to the project team.

We look forward to your attendance.

Roads of national significance

MacKays to Peka Peka Expressway

Expo 2 dates announced

In the event that you are unable to attend  
Expo 2, all display material will be on the project  
website www.nzta.govt.nz/m2ppproject 
and at the Information Centre in Coastlands.
For further information please contact the  
Alliance Project Team:

Tel: 0508 M2PP INFO (0508 6277 4636)
Email: info@m2pp.co.nz
Post: MacKays to Peka Peka Expressway,  

PO Box 8044, The Terrace, Wellington 6011 

We hope you can join us at one of the following sessions:

Sunday 15 May 2011 10am – 4pm Southward Car Museum, Otaihanga

Tuesday 17 May 2011 4pm – 8pm Waikanae Memorial Hall

Thursday 19 May 2011 4pm – 8pm Kapiti Community Centre

Friday 20 May 2011 4pm – 8pm Raumati South Memorial Hall



The NZ Transport Agency is reminding people who wish to provide 
comments on the design for the MacKays to Peka Peka Expressway 
to do so by Monday 27 June 2011.
This round of consultation is an opportunity to provide feedback on the design development 
phase of the expressway, including walking and cycling paths, the Waikanae Bridge, possible 
mitigation measures such as landscaped bunds or earth mounds, and local road connections. 
Information on the project is on display at the Information Centre at Coastlands Mall and on 
the project website www.nzta.govt.nz/m2ppproject

How to provide feedback
Feedback can be provided by post, in person or online, by filling in a feedback form.
•	 Post to MacKays to Peka Peka Expressway,  

PO Box 8044, The Terrace, Wellington 6011.

•	 Hand to a member of the project team at the Information Centre at Coastlands Mall.

•	 Go online via the project website www.nzta.govt.nz/m2ppproject

For further information please contact the Alliance Project Team on  
0508 M2PP INFO (0508 6277 4636).

We welcome your comments on the design for the MacKays  
to Peka Peka Expressway by 27 June 2011
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Consultation phase ending soon
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